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Welcome Back! We hope you had a great bank holiday weekend! 

 

 

Well Done to Jibreel who has been 

a Superstar at lunchtime, eating his 

lunch, using a fork. 

 We are very proud of you, Jibreel 

                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ted had a great time celebrating his 9th Birthday 

with his family last week. It looks like you received 

some nice gifts. 

 

Eva and her family have shared some fantastic     

photos of them enjoying the Easter Holidays. 

It looks like they have been very busy and had a 

lovely time! 

Thank you for sharing!  

Scott celebrated his birthday with a party at       

The Queen Vic. He was very kind and invited some 

of his class friends to party with him. 

 

Thank you for sharing your 

Birthday photos with us! 

On Friday 5th May we will be celebrating the King's Coronation in school. The children will take 

part in a range of activities in classes to celebrate this special occasion and may come into school 

wearing red, white and blue or non uniform. There will also be a special celebratory picnic lunch 

provided by school. Disruption will be kept to a minimum and children’s daily routines           

eg. Sensory processing will still run as normal.    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

Holly Grove Heroes 

 

 

We are putting 2 different Makaton signs 

every week onto the newsletter. These are 

our School Signs of the Week and your 

child will be practising these during the 

week in class. These will give you the 

opportunity to practise different signs 

with your child at home. 

 

 

 

                

 

      

Staff - Cath 

Aisling’s Class - Albie 

Katie’s Class – Archie 

Laura’s Class – Jibreel 

Zoe’s Class – Lucas 

Rebecca’s Class - Roxana 

Danielle’s Class - Haroon 

Julie’s Class – Samuel 

 Connor’s Class - Jack 

Courtney’s Class - Hussain 

          Alex’s Class - Szymon 

You can   

contact 

school if you 

need any 

support    

using      

Makaton at 

home,  

 

Children Ted and Scarlett 

PECS Drop-in Session Thursday 11th May 

Sports Week 

Coronation Celebration Friday, 5th May 

Upper School Production 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PECS DROP-IN SESSIONS 

Our first PECS  Drop In  session will be on Thursday 

11th May 2023 in school from 1:00pm until 3pm.  

1-7th May 

REMINDER! 

You can view our school policies on the website 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk    

School will be closed on Monday 8th May for the 

Coronation Bank Holiday. 

Friday 26th May 

Monday 8th May School closed/Bank Holiday 

 22nd-26th May Blackpool Residential 

Staff Training/Development 

 Wednesday 3rd May 

3:00- 4:30pm 

Planning and Assessment 

If you would like to attend please reply via school 

spider and let us know your preferred time slot. 
We will contact you to let you know 

the time you have been allocated as 

soon as possible.  



 





 


